MID=-VALIEY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY MEETING==—=-
13 September 1975

The meeting was called to order 1:15 PM by Elizabeth Akin, Pres.
The minutes were read and approved.

The treasurer reported that the bills had not arrived for the
new books and would report at the next meeting.

Book Committee repcorted by Edna Wiese of purchases as followss

Index to Census Schedules in printed form and index supplement;
Kentucky Land Grants-index to all land grants Frankfort, Ky, 1882-1924
Anmeriean Marriage Records Before 1699;

History of Rowan Co, NC; ,

Pa Marriages Prior to 1810 2vs3

Handbook for Genealogical Correspondence;

Early American Handwriting;

Supplement to Vol 1-Ore Donation Land Claims; and later books ordered:
1820 Printed Fed Census Indianay Census I1l for 1820 & 1830

0ld Southern Bible Records;‘Census‘Mo,1830; 3

Gazeteer of New York State; Index to Gazeteer; Tennessee Pensioners; /

Catalog of Genealogical Books in Print; Ridge Runnexs, 3v
Also mentioned was Mary Peﬁﬁ%r's donation of Rejected Rev Pension
Records and 2 vs of Puritan History.

Report of receipt of material received from Vermont and Wisconsin
Cemetery Associations with copies of their by-laws, etcs Hazel Beals had
furnished $1.50 to pay for the material,

It was announced that there would be a tour of the city paxrks
Tue, 16 Sept by bus and free and put on by City Parks Sevice.

Mildred Hawkins announced a Joint Bi-Centennial Symposium to be
held in Seattle Oct 23 and 24, Interested persons should contact Mrs Akin.

The showcase window display in City Library put on by the
Soclety in July was mentioned and the present one by Bessie Murphy. It
was decided that the Society should make another display in about 6 mos.

The Society had a display at the 4~H Fair and created interest,

| The new LDS Library of Corvallis expects to open ca Nov 1.

over




13 September 1975 Meeting continued--

Mildred Hawkins spoke of her genealogy column and that she hoped
to incorporate. local genealogical history.

The new cupboard was built by Mr Akin and installed and is a
fine piece of work for which Society is grateful. The Secretary was
directed to write a letter of appreciation to Mr Akin.

Edna Wiese exhibited some very good tombstone rubbings.

Harriet Moore has a complete index to all queries that have

been printed in ECHO and are Easﬁern Tennessees
It was reported that Betty Moore's husband is getting better.

Joan Harris' fall class at LBCC will be in evening and is
mentioned in the newsletter. Might be able to use Senior Citizen's
bus if enough people wish to go, must be at least eleven.

Joan Mueller mentioned that she is doing the Bible begats.
It was moved and seconded to adjourn.

A program later was concerning Books as Tools for Genealogical

Research.






